
How can you help make the internet a more respectful 
and safer place for you and your friends?
You are being challenged to work with your teachers or youth worker and 
others in your class or group to produce a fun way of sharing the message 
to other children of respecting others and keeping safe on line.  

All schools and youth groups in  
North Lanarkshire are invited to 
take part in the North Lanarkshire 
Child Protection Committee Safer 
Internet Day Challenge.

Your challenge is to produce a 
communication (e.g. poster, image, 
gif, cartoon, blog, video, twitter feed, 
meme or any other ideas) that can 
help to create a better internet by 
promoting positive messages about 
being kind and respectful to others 
online and protecting your online 
reputations (and those of others).  

You must not use any information or 
images that would allow any individual 
to be identified in what you produce, or 
feature copyrighted images. 

The winning entries will feature on the 
Child Protection Committee webpage and, 
depending on what the winners produce 
it might be used for other publicity to 
promote safer use of the internet.

The winning teams will get a prize of £200 
for their class/school/group.  

This can be spent on your choice of prize, 
e.g. a party, school equipment, a day out 
for the class or to buy something that the 
class/group needs.  

The Challenge is open to Primary, 
Secondary and SEN/ASN schools and 
to youth groups with each having their 
own category.

Only one entry per school/youth club/
centre to be submitted

Max 200 words or 2 minutes or equivalent.

The deadline for submitting  
entries is 29th March 2018.

Winners will be announced  
by 30th April 2018.

For information about submitting 
your entries contact Susan Mitchell 
Co-ordinator Child Protection 
MitchellS@northlan.gov.uk
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